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Mauro Pini <propini@hotmail.com>
Wednesday, February 10, 2010 10:51 AM
secretary < secretary@ C FTC. g ov >
Regulation of Retail Forex

You should not change the ammount of levegare for Forex industry. It’s a risk that every single one
of us acknowledges, and deals with in order to make a progress in his economic situation. As avery
invvestment, if it goes wrong, it’s part of the game. By taking leverage to 10: 1, you would cause a
terrible harm to many of us that leave only of trading the forex market.
DOn’t change the leverage ratio please. Sorry for my english.
Greetings.

Mauro Gonzalo Pini.

Hotmail es confiable. Con autenticaci6n de remitentes y filtros Anti-Spare mejorados un 80% . Ver
m~s.


